
Tree Committee Meeting
Summary
03/07/22

The Tree Committee met  on March 7, 2022 remotely.  Members present included: Bette
Woolsey, John Woolsey, Michael Tirell and Lisa Fryer.  Also in attendance: Dan Webster.

The following agenda items were discussed:

Tree Grant
Bette Woolsey and John Hoy have documented volunteer hours thus far.  Over 50 hours have
been spent thus far in administration work and  watering the newly planted trees.  John Woolsey
felt that watering should reconvene .  Bette Woolsey will reach out to pastMay 1, 2022
volunteers to ask about availability and supplies.

Other
Dan asked about pruning in Bayview Park.  Lisa Fryer agreed that there needs to be additional
upkeep.  She will be examining the Tree Committee’s budget to see if it is feasible to hire
someone for the work.  Dan Webster suggested that if the Tree Committee is not able to fund
the pruning, that volunteers  working together could provide the resources.  The Tree
Committee will discuss this further at our next meeting.


